
 

◼ Australia – Revised Late Receival Charge 

 
 
 
 

11th October 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Customers, 
 
 
 
We would like to inform you that Hapag-Lloyd will revise the late receival charge for 
exports from Australia, from previously AU$350 per container to AU$400 per 
container, with effect from 15th October 2022. 
 
For further information, please contact your local Hapag-Lloyd office. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
  
Hapag-Lloyd (Australia) Pty Ltd 

as Agent of Hapag-Lloyd AG 

 


